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PROJECT – LANETT ST. AREA MAIN REPLACEMENT
Scope of Work
 Replace 3,500 L.F. of older 6-inch & 4-inch mains with new 8-inch pipeline
 Replace (86) 1-inch service assemblies
 Replace (10) 6-inch fire hydrants

Estimated Construction Schedule & Project Cost
 June 2020 to September 2020
 Working Hours - 8AM to 5PM (M-F)
 Total Project Cost - $1.9M

Goal:  Complete construction before Cypress Slurry Seal Project





PUBLIC OUTREACH
GSWC Communications Plan:

 Mail/hand deliver Construction Notices to area residents 2 weeks prior to commencement of work

 Post periodic Website Updates of construction progress on GSWC website: 
https://www.gswater.com/los-alamitos/infrastructure-projects/

 Hand deliver Service Interruption Notices to affected customers 14 days in advance of planned 
temporary shutdowns to connect new piping to existing distribution system (typically six to eight hours 
during normal work hours)

 Hand deliver separate Reminder Notices 48 hours prior to service interruption

 Communicate and arrange with individual affected customers (24-48 hours) prior to connecting new 
service to meter/house line plumbing (typically a short service interruption of 30-60 minutes)

https://www.gswater.com/los-alamitos/infrastructure-projects/


For 24/7 Customer Service 

Call 1-800-999-4033

Visit us at www.gswater.com

THANK YOU

http://www.gswater.com/

